STATE OF

COLORADO Willis - DNR, Dan <dan.willis@state.co.us>

Fwd: Fw: Removal of COA wells

Hickey - DNR, Mike <michael.hickey @state.co.us> Wed, Feb 4, 2015 at 4:25 PM
To: Dan Willis - DNR <dan.willis@state.co.us>

Dan;

Can you please attach this email to the files for the Dinner 15-2 (APl #123-11166) and the Palser E 14-10 (API
#123-16117)? thanks. (Correspondence)

Michael J. Hickey PE

Engineer

COLORADO
01l & Gas Conservation
. Commission

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

(303) 894-2100 ext. 5105 (o)

mike.hickey@state.co.us

-----—--- Forwarded message --—--—--

From: Hickey - DNR, Mike <michael.hickey @state.co.us>
Date: Wed, Feb 4, 2015 at 4:20 PM

Subject: Re: Fw: Removal of COA wells
To: jeicher@nobleenergyinc.com

We Agree

Michael J. Hickey PE

Engineer

COLORADO
01l & Gas Conservation
: Commission

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
(303) 894-2100 ext. 5105 (0)
mike.hickey@state.co.us

On Wed, Feb 4, 2015 at 9:10 AM, <jeicher@nobleenergyinc.com> wrote:
Good morning Mike,



| was just taking these off of our "need to send form 42" list and | noticed | never actually received an email
from you for approval. | just want to make sure we have it all wrapped up.

Thank you!
Jake Eicher
Production Engineer
Wattenberg Business Unit —~ nnble
direct: 303.228.4038 energy

cel412.855.7339
jeicher@nobleenergyinc.com

From: Diana Bumn - DNR <diana.burn@state.co.us>
To: jeicher@nobleenergyinc.com
Cc: mike.hickey@state.co.us

Date: 12/09/2014 05:52 PM
Subject: EXTERNAL: RE: Removal of COA wells

Thank you — Mike will respond for the approval!

From: jeicher@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:jeicher@nobleenergyinc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 5:52 PM

To: mike.hickey@state.co.us; diana.burn@state.co.us

Subject: Removal of COA wells

Good evening,

Noble Energy would like the Dinner 15-2, APl 05-123-11166 to be removed from the permit of the Eagle E14-
63-1HN, Eagle E14-62-1HN, Eagle E14-79HN, Seneca E15-72-1HC, Seneca E15-72-1HN, Reliance E23-79HN,
and the Tahoma E22-69HC. All of these wells are on the Reliance E23-79 site. The Dinner 15-2 was
adequately plugged in 2000 and does not need re-entered.

We would like the Palser E 14-10, APl 05-123-16117, removed from the following permits. The Eagle E14-64-
1HN, the Eagle E14-65-1HN, Eagle E14-67-1HNA, and the Eagle E14-67-1HNC. It was adequately plugged in

2003 and does not need re-entered.
Thank you,

Jake Eicher
Production Engineer

VWattenberg Business Unit
v g 5 55 3 nnble

direct: 303.228.4038 energy
cel412 855 73289
jeicherg@nobleenergyinc. com

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please understand that
dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-
mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.
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